
16/01/2023

Newsletter



Dear Parents, Carers, 
Staff and Governors

A very Happy New Year to you all.

This term has started off well and the children have settled in quickly to their 
routine and learning following the Christmas break. Being such a short term, 
believe it or not we only have another three full weeks left of this half term. 

Whilst we always hope to start the new year optimistically, with our Action 
for Happiness calendar on ClassDojo for example, we know school families 
continue to face challenges around health and finance. 
As always, we encourage you to be open with the school about
circumstances so we can support and signpost help as much as possible. 
Discreet and sensitive conversations can be organised with any member of 
staff you feel most comfortable speaking to.

Mrs B Brown 
Headteacher 
office@marshgibbon.bucks.sch.uk
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We presently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor on our Governing Body.
This is an exciting opportunity to really help shape the direction of the school. 
If you are a professional, with a passion for education, we invite you to consider 
joining our Governing body.

The school has a proven track record as a “Good” school. We are on a 
continuous journey to provide the best possible provision for our pupils and 
staff. Therefore, we are looking for experienced individuals to join our 
Governing Body.
If you are a driven professional with expertise in one of the following fields, we 
would love to hear from
you:
• Finance & Accounting
• Business & Marketing
• Leading in the Education sector
• Safeguarding &; Child Protection
• HR or Health & Safety
If you would like more information about this advert, please contact the school 
office on 01869 277 268 or email office@marshgibbon.bucks.sch.uk. . Please 
note that all prospective governors will be required to complete an application 
form including supplying references. 
All governors also undergo DBS andother safeguarding vetting prior to being 
appointed.

Parent Governor Vacancy

mailto:office@marshgibbon.bucks.sch.uk


Consideration for 
School and Community 

Neighbours

Since the development of the village shop and housing in Berry Close 
opposite the school, there has, understandably, been an increase in traffic 
and parking. 

We ask that you are considerate of the residents of Berry close by not 
parking down their private road and on their grass verges.

The grass verges are becoming churned up and these are maintained by 
the Berry Close residents. 
Thank you for your ongoing  support.



School Sporting 
Achievements

During the end of the Autumn term, many of our children took part 
in local PE festivals.

We are extremely proud of all the children who took part in these 
festivals. They showed excellent team collaboration and support for 
one another.

Year 1 and 2- Multi skills

Year 3 and 4- Netball

Year 5 and 6- Football
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Tomorrow evening, Tuesday 17th January, Mrs Martin and Miss Trafford will 
lead a Maths Curriculum session. The evening will focus on our method of 
teaching maths using the Maths mastery approach.

The purpose of the meeting is to provide you with an understanding of the 
Maths Mastery approach and how we teach maths here at Marsh Gibbon.

The session will take place in the school hall from 6pm and should last for 
approximately 30-45 minutes and we ask that you enter via the main 
reception door. Please do let us know if you are able to attend by completing 
the form on Parentmail

Maths Information Evening 
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In order to be more sustainable at school we are trying to reduce the number 
of paper letters and permission slips we send home. We will be using the 
‘forms’ section of Parentmail more  to collect this information so please 
ensure you have registered and we have your most up to date email address.

Please see here for help with Parentmail.

Parentmail

Please can we remind parents that, due to serious staff and pupil allergies, we are 
a no-nut school; we continue to intervene with children who are provided with 
snacks or packed lunch items. 

Cereal bars, although an ideal healthy snack, often contain nuts so please do 
check the packaging before providing them to your children.

Cereal Bars & Nuts

https://www.parentmail.co.uk/help/parenthelp/
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On Wednesday 25th January, our school choir will be travelling to the 
Birmingham Resorts Arena to join 1,000s of other children from all over the 
UK to sing and perform together. We cannot wait, the children have been 
practising so hard!

Young Voices

Please find on the next page  information about keeping children safe whilst 
gaming online.  The age recommendation for Fortnite is 13 and up, but each 
child is different. The Entertainment Software Ratings Board rates Fortnite “T” 
for teen, which means ages 13+.

Online Safety

Absence

A reminder please to contact the school office either via  Parentmail ‘absence’, 
the absence email (absence@marshgibbon.bucks.sch.uk), or leaving a message 
on the school absence voicemail if your child is due to absent from school that 
day.

mailto:absence@marshgibbon.bucks.sch.uk
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This week in assembly we 
spoke about kindness in the 
form of being kind to 
ourselves. Children heard 
about ways others look after 
their own mental health 
proactively and we used this 
as a platform to remind 
children about Zones of 
Regulation.

Story 1

This week in assembly we 
spoke about kindness in the 
form of being kind to 
ourselves. Children heard 
about ways others look after 
their own mental health 
proactively and we used this 
as a platform to remind 
children about Zones of 
Regulation.

Story 3

This week in assembly we 
spoke about kindness in the 
form of being kind to ourselves. 
Children heard about ways 
others look after their own 
mental health proactively and 
we used this as a platform to 
remind children about Zones of 
Regulation.

Story 2

This week in assembly we 
spoke about kindness in the 
form of being kind to ourselves. 
Children heard about ways 
others look after their own 
mental health proactively and 
we used this as a platform to 
remind children about Zones of 
Regulation.

Story 4



Celebration 
Certificate

EYFS 

Y1 

Y2 

Y3 

Y4 

Y5 

Y6 

Arthur, Winnie, Arlie, Henry,
Whole class, Daniel, Amias.

Amy, Oscar, Eric, Phoebe
Jack, Cory, Phoebe, Maisie.

Freddie, Kieran, Koryn, Isaac,
Jack, Brooke, Mason.

Noah, Chloe, Romeo, Jack,
Paige, Georgia, Maisie, Neave.

Raya, Marcus, Poppy, Chloe, 
Vini, Bobby, Vivi, Joshua.

Olivia, Ben, Keira, Jemima, Arthur, 
Connor, Lucas, Holly.

Connor, Laurel, Bella, Indie, 
Tom,Brooke, Sam, Indie

Well done to our latest Celebration Certificate recipients:
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● Tues 2nd  - Governors - Teaching & 
Learning committee

● Fri 10th - Last day of half term
● Mon 20th - Back to school

DIARY DATES

●  Tues 17th - Maths at Marsh Gibbon 
parent workshop 6pm – 7pm

● Wed 25th - School Choir Young Voices
● Tues 31st - Invasion Games Y1/2 (invite)
● Tues 31st - Governors - Mgmt Committee 

7-8pm

● Wed 1st - Y3 Swimming starts
● Thurs 2nd - World Book Day
● Tues 21st - Full Governing Body
● Wed 29th - Easter Service at church 

9.30am
● Fri 31st - Last Day of term
●

FEB

JAN

MAR

● 8th May Additional bank holiday
● 9/10/11/12 May Year 6 SATs 
● 15th May 2023 Year 2 SATs
● 15th – 17th May 2023 Year 6 Residential Culmington Manor
● 12th June 2023 Whole School Sports Afternoon
● 19th June 2023 Reserved Whole School Sports Afternoon
● 4th July 2023 Transition Afternoon


